Change of P.E. Kit

Dear Parent/Carer,

From next September we are going to be changing our school P.E. kit. The new kit will consist of a burgundy polo shirt, a burgundy sweatshirt both with our school logo on and plain black shorts or plain black leggings/jogging bottoms for when it is cold. The polo shirt and sweatshirt can be purchased from the school office at a cheaper price as we have found a new supplier. The children will continue to come to school in their P.E. kit on their P.E. day. Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct P.E kit on this day.

If you would like to place an order, please fill out the form below and return it to your child's teacher, alternatively from September you can purchase the kit directly from the office. Payment can only be made through ParentPay, which will be set up from August 30th 2023.

Prices:

Polo Shirts - £5.50 Sweatshirts - £8.00

The sizes are as follows:

5-6 years

7-8 years

9-10 years

11-13 years

Thank-you,
Mr A Smith & Mrs Atherton

Child's Name	Size	Polo-Shirt	Sweatshirt
e.g. James Langford	9-10	X2	X2







